
Pompano Beach Middle School PTO

Membership Form

Our Pompano Beach Middle School Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is an active and
important part of our school community. We provide financial and volunteer support that
enhances our children’s learning experience. Through the PTO, we build connections with
parents, caretakers, students, faculty, staff, and the surrounding business community.

Your PTO membership does not require you to visit or volunteer at our school.

Benefits are:
Supporting activities, programs, and special events at your child’s school, and voting

rights at the PTO General Meeting

To Join:
Complete and return the form to school. The PTO mailbox is located in the front office.

Membership is $8 for each person.
Payment cash or via Zelle (PTOPBMS2023@gmail.com)

Students name

Grade

Parents name

Parents email

Parents phone

Additional memberships

Cash/Zelle payment $

□ Check here if you are interested in volunteering with PTO and/or want more
information about how you can be involved in the PTO

School Staff/Teacher name

Cash/Zelle payment $

PTO contact information: PTOPBMS2023@gmail.com
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